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Seaton Ross Parish Council 

 
The Annual Parish Council Meeting, the Annual Parish Meeting and a normal Parish 
Council Meeting were held on Tuesday 22nd September online.  The minutes of all three 
meetings are available on the Seaton Ross Parish Council website.   
 
The next Parish Council meetings will be on Tuesday 3 November and Tuesday 8 
December at 7.30pm, both to be held  virtually   If you wish to attend any meetings or have 
any queries please contact the Parish Clerk on seatonrosspc@gmail.com  Agendas and 
minutes for all meetings go on the Parish noticeboard and on the website 
(http://www.seatonrossparishcouncil.org.uk/home).   
 
 
 
 

              
                    

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

There will be a coffee morning and plant sale on 
Saturday 31st October 10am-1pm, with a Hallowe’en 
theme, as we were unable to host an event for 
Macmillan Nurses. To book for coffee (table service 
only) and so we know numbers please email Davina 
davinajaneraffaelli@live.co.uk  or ring Jane 318411. 

***Plant sale in the car park*** 

Please bring plants to sell as well as buying! 

 

SEATON ROSS PARISH COUNCILLOR 
VACANCY 

If you would like to get involved with issues 
that affect you and your local community, why 
not apply to serve on the Parish Council. 
Seaton Ross Parish Council deals with matters 
including planning (we are a statutory 
consultee), providing grants to local groups 
and campaigning for and delivering better 
services and facilities.  

If you are interested in applying, please 
contact the Clerk on Tel: 07557 345 204 or 

Email: seatonrosspc@gmail.com 
 

Deadline is 31 October 2020 
 

VILLAGE HALL - RE-OPENED  
 

Available for bookings, following 
strict Covid-19 guidelines, see the 

village website 
 

VILLAGE HALL AGM 
Was held on 29 September in the 

hall, details on the village 
noticeboards 

 
We welcome new helpers and 

committee members.  

St Edmund’s Church 

 
Services have recommenced in the 
Holme on Spalding Moor Group, 

following strict Covid-19 guidelines 
Holy Communion will be celebrated at 
Seaton Ross at 9am on 11th and 25th 

October 

For all services, more information, and 
contact details for the Vicar see 
http://seatonross.org.uk/st-edmunds-

VILLAGE HALL SOCIAL SATURDAYS 
special fundraiser for St Leonard’s 

Hospice 

The Parish Council help-line is active: 07926 
557789 for prescription collection, 
shopping, posting mail, or a friendly phone 
call… 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Seaton Ross Village Hall Yoga and Alexander Technique classes 

Move well with Marilyn 
 

Alexander Technique for beginners: Thursdays 1-2pm; 5 weeks for £60, 1 week £15 
 
Gentle Yoga: There will be two classes on Friday mornings, 10-11.15am and 11.30-12.45.  
Maximum of 6 at each class with social distancing. £90 for 10 classes, £12 for a trial class. 
 
Ring Marilyn 318795 or email marilynsdean@gmail.com for information and to sign up. 
 

 
 
 
 
The Parish Council is offering children’s prizes for the best pumpkin ideas.  There will be 2 
prizes of book tokens for each age group (1) Pre-school and KS1 (2) KS2 (3) Secondary. 
Entries must be emailed to seatonrosspc@gmail.com before 26th October with your name, 
age, address and a photo of the pumpkin you will be displaying.  Entries will be judged by 
the Parish Council at their meeting on 3rd November. 

DOG MEET AND GREET 
Any make or model!  

Will recommence on 10th October 
 

And will be held on Saturdays only, the 
second Saturday of every month 10am-

12noon.  Meet at Chapel Farm. 

  

VILLAGE PLOT 
 

Many thanks to Mr Brook for all his work on the 
plot.  He retired from it in the spring.   
 
Mr & Mrs Taplin have now kindly taken it on.  
They have cleared much of the area, particularly 
of the Himalayan Balsam, which had grown up 
recently.  This has exposed the floor plan of the 
cottages which used to be there.  They have 
made a new entrance to the plot using one of 
the old cottage paths.  The next goal is a small 
wildflower meadow. 
 
If anyone would like to help please email 
seatonrosspc@gmail.com  
 
The plot is open to visitors at any time.  Please 
respect all the work being done. 
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Hallowe’en in Seaton Ross 
Covid-19 means we can’t Trick or Treat this year.  Instead you or 
your child can decorate a real pumpkin or paint or draw a pumpkin 
and display it in your window from 26th to 31st October.  The 
children can go on a pumpkin hunt, on any of those days, and for 
every pumpkin they find their parents can put a sweet in their bags. 
Please socially distance. 
 

ROLAWN LORRIES 

Rowlawn asks that anyone who sees one of their 
lorries travelling through the village to inform them 

of the registration number.  Ring 01904 757300 
(Reception) and they will remind the driver not to 

go into the village. The main Rolawn haulier seen in 
the village is Downton. 

Any queries to 
Davina on 318790 


